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Upcoming Events 

Bon Fire 
Saturday November 12th 

5pm – 8pm 
228 Hilltop Circle, Brighton 
 
Birthday Celebrations 
Wednesday November 30th  
6:30pm  
 
Baptisms 
Sunday November 6th  
10 am  
 
Wednesday Youth Worship  
6TH – 12TH GRADE 
6:30pm  
 
Sunday Worship & Small Groups 
6th – 12th GRADE  
10am – 12PM 

 Give Thanks to the Lord                              November 3, 2022             

Psalm 9:1 - I will give thanks to the Lord with my whole heart; I will recount 
all of your wonderful deeds. 

Fall is in full swing! The leaves are changing colors and hitting the ground. 
Bon fires are raging and football teams are winning! The TN Vols are 
looking great having beaten Alabama. The Munford Cougars went 10 – 0 
for the first time in history. Students at our local church are being saved 
and baptized. The list goes on and on concerning the number of reasons for 
why I am feeling thankful this season. A few years ago, I was encouraged 
to start my day with a gratitude journal. I was to list 3 specific things, 
different things, every day that I was grateful for. Listing these specific 
things had the effect of beginning my day with an attitude of gratitude. I 
encourage you to practice this habit and see how it effects your outlook on 
life. This is what David is doing in Psalm 9. Did you see it? “I will give 
thanks to the Lord with my whole heart; I will recount all of your 
wonderful deeds.” If you have trouble coming up with some reasons in 
your own personal life for why you should be grateful, turn your eyes upon 
the Lord. List all that He has done and all that He is. God is good. All the 
time. And all the time? He is Good!  

 



FALL BREAK RETREAT 2022   

 

During Fall Break October 14 – 16th, three Big Hatchie Youth groups gathered together 
for a spiritual retreat in the Smokies of Gatlinburg. 13 Students and 3 adults from our 
church gathered with 36 others from Oak Grove and Smyrna Baptist. We worshiped 
together, hiked, played ball, studied the Bible, and witnessed the TN Vols beat Alabama in 
football! The food was pretty good too. Most importantly, we were all encouraged in our 
faith. It was a great time of unity and fellowship amongst our churches and youth groups.   

 Pastor, Bryant A. 


